
 

Olivia Claire Finkbeiner 
 
Olivia is the daughter of Annette and Dave and the sister 
of Julia and Charlotte.  Following graduation from Fairport 
High School, she will attend Binghamton University as a 
biomedical engineering major. 
 
Olivia plays the French horn, piano, and trumpet.  She 
plays horn in the Rochester Philharmonic Youth Orchestra 
and the Hochstein Brass Quintet.  
 
Some of Olivia’s favorite memories of BLC include singing 
in the choirs and being part of LYO.  She also shares: “I 
enjoyed going to Lake Chautauqua Lutheran Center and 

work camp in Pennsylvania. The work camp was a fun and fulfilling experience that I 
will never forget. I liked getting to know the other campers and helping to construct a 
ramp for a woman in need. Singing in the choirs and playing for the congregation let 
me express my faith and feel connected to God. I am thankful that I was able to create 
music with others and contribute to the church community.” 

 
 

 

Elizabeth Henry  
 
Elizabeth’s family consists of parents Kristina and Kevin, 
and sisters Allison, Josie, and Marilyn.  She will graduate 
from The Norman Howard School, where she was a 
member of Student Council. She plans to attend Nazareth 
University where she will major in Nursing. 
 
Elizabeth’s interests are horseback riding, hip hop and tap 
dance, EMT Explorers group, and Best Buddies. 
 
Elizabeth’s favorite memory of BLC is participating in a 

sleepover at the church and attending a corn maze. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Kathryn Herrmann 
 
Katy is the daughter of Jim and Renee Hermann and the 
younger sister of Josh and Robbie. Her grandparents, Victor 
and Donna Snyder, also attend Bethlehem.    
 
Katy will be graduating from Pal-Mac High School, where she 
is a member of National Honor Society and a class officer.  
She plays in the jazz band and is on both the softball and 
tennis teams.  She works at Long Acre Farms. 
 
Following graduation, Katy will attend Genesee Community 

College, working toward an Associate Degree in Legal Studies.  She will also play 
Division 3 softball. 
 
Katy’s favorite Bethlehem memory is camping with other BLC families and having 
outdoor worship on Sunday. 
 
 
 
 
Paige O’Malley 
 
Paige is the daughter of Jim and Alli and younger sister of PJ.  She will graduate from 
Fairport High School.   
 
Paige’s school activities include serving as a Student Ambassador, Co-President of 
Drama Club, and Downstage Improv group.  She is active in community theater and 
takes voice lessons.  She works as a server at The Highlands of Pittsford. 
 
Following graduation, she will attend Savannah College of Art and Design (SCAD) to 
earn a BFA in Acting with a minor in business. 
 
Paige relates her favorite memory of BLC as “attending Camp Cory with the Children’s 
Choir.  I remember looking forward to it all summer.  I made so many friends and was 
able to create closer friendships and memories with my existing friends.  It was so 
much fun being able to sing and make music every day, while having plenty of time to 
swim and play games too, then having the opportunity to perform for our parents at 
the end.” 
 
 
 
Not pictured:  

Sam Higgins 
Following graduation, Sam will be attending Auburn University in Auburn, Alabama 
with a Navy ROTC scholarship. 
 


